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TO:  District 97 Board of Education  

Dr. Ushma Shah, Superintendent of Schools  
 
FROM:  Dr. Eboney Lofton, Chief Academic and Accountability Officer  

Dr. Tawanda Lawrence, Senior Director of Curriculum, Instruction and   
Assessment  

 
RE:   Beye School PTO Donation  
 
DATE:  March 14, 2023 
 
The Beye School PTO has made a cash donation in the amount of $3,600 to sponsor the 
Hubbard Street Dance partnership program for fifth grade Beye students.  
 
Hubbard Street Dance residents would come to Beye School and work with the 5th 
grade students during the school day. The residents will work with students to inspire 
their creativity and introduction to the world of dance. The donation was reviewed 
and is supported by administration. Administration will be seeking a motion that the 
Board of Education of Oak Park 97 accepts the donation above.   


